
        

                             

 

          21st November 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

World War 1 Day – Tuesday 27th November 2018 

 

Next Tuesday, children from Silver Birch, Maple, Horse Chestnut, Hawthorn, Beech and Oak classes 

will be taking part in a World War 1 day at school. 

 

During the day, the children will visit a trench, undertake drill practise, learn how to bandage a 

wounded soldier, perform role play, move “water bombs” and how to keep their “chin up” in tough 

circumstances.  We ran a similar day four years ago and it was incredibly successful. 

 

To maximise the children’s enjoyment, we need the children to attend school in their oldest play 

clothes and shoes/boots - something that you don’t mind them getting muddy or wet.  We also ask 

that they bring a towel and a spare set of clothes to get changed into. This is because every child will 

have an opportunity to undertake a “muddy scramble” course around the field. 

 

School start times, lunch times and finish times will remain the same and the children will be able to 

have their normal lunch (school dinner or pack up). 

 

If you have any questions about the event, please ask your children’s teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Ian Hirst 

Lower Key Stage 2 Leader 

 

 

 

 


